

Greetings. dear clients and well wishers,

We request you to please re-assess your turnover and profit for the year 2019. This will allow you to amend your last provisional tax calculations if necessary and pay the difference of estimated tax before year end.

If your profit has increased by more than 20% of what was initially recorded in the estimate form for 2019, it is imperative that you amend your provisional tax form accordingly to avoid unnecessary penalties being imposed.

If your turnover and profit have not increased from your initial completed 2019 provisional estimate form, then you can ignore this message.

Should you require any assistance kindly visit us before 14th December 2019

Thank you

ASSAD ASSOCIATES